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Mr. Jefferson 0. Neff
Program Manager
U. S. Department of Energy
Salt Repository Project Offices
505 King Avenue
Columbus, OH 43201-2693

SUBJECT: NRC OBSERVATION OF SRPO TECHNICAL MEETINGS

Dear Mr. Neff:
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This letter is in response to your discussions with NRC's on-site
representative, T. Verma, concerning NRC observation of internal SRPO/SRPO
contractor technical meetings under Appendix 7 of the NRC/DOE Site-Specific
Procedural Agreement. It is our experience that T. Verma's observation of
these technical meetings has provided us with much needed insight on the
current activities and ideas in specific parts of the SRP program. His
feedback to the NRC salt team members has contributed to them having a better
understanding of your program which in turn is useful in planning future work
in a more focused and effective manner. His feedback is also useful in
identifying technical concerns to the staff for follow-up with SRPO.

It has become apparent to us that for observation of certain future technical
meetings it would be advantageous to have T. Verma's technical expertise
supplemented by the expertise of NRC salt team members. A closer match of
technical expertise to the meeting topics will improve on the benefits
described above for NRC's observing internal SRPO/SRPO contractor meetings.
Such assistance shall be conducted in accordance with Appendix 7 of the NRC/DOE
Site-Specific Procedural Agreement. The NRC salt team members identified as
NRC points of contact are most likely to assist T. Verma (see Enclosure 1).

Observing internal SRP meetings is one of several staff activities which fall
under what we refer to as "Appendix 7 visits." During the next few weeks I
will send you the staff guidance we are preparing with regard to "Appendix 7
visits."
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We would like to begin implementing the above approach for observing upcoming
SRPO/SRPO contractor meetings, therefore, if you have any questions concerning
this approach, please call R. Johnson of my staff (FTS 427-4674).

Sincerely,

John J. Linehan, Section Leader
Repository Projects Branch
Division of Waste Management
Office of Nuclear Material Safety

and Safeguards

Enclosure:
Points of Contact Between NRC and SRPO,
September 7, 1985, update

cc: T. Verma, NRC Columbus
L. Casey, SRPO
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Enclosure 1

POINTS OF CONTACT BETWEEN NRC AND SRPO*
SEPTEMBER 17, 1985 UPDATE

AREA NRC SRPO

General Project Management

Quality Assurance

Performance Assessment

Waste Package

Repository

Exploratory Shaft

-., In Situ Testing

Robert Johnson
FTS 427-4674

Susan Bilhorn
FTS 427-4682

Pauline Brooks
FTS 427-4780

John Voglewede
FTS 427-4275

Jerome Pearring
FTS 427-4648

Jerome Pearring
FTS 427-4648

Jerome Pearring
FTS 427-4648

John Trapp
FTS 427-4545

Leslie Casey
FTS 976-5916

Jerry Reese
FTS 976-5916

Leslie Casey
FTS 976-5916

Roger Wu -
FTS 976-5916

Keith Robinette
FTS 976-5916

Steve Webster
FTS 976-5916

Andrew Avel
FTS 976-5916

Geology

Hydrology Frederick Ross
FTS 427-4339

Tom Baillieul
FTS 976-5916

Gordon Appel
FTS 976-5916

Bill Sidle
FTS 976-5916

Geochemistry Walton Kelly
FTS 427-4571

Environment William Lilley
FTS 427-4798

Bill White
FTS 976-5916

Information Services Nancy Still
FTS -427-4426

Sarah Starr
FTS 976-5916

*NRC FTS telephone numbers are also commerical numbers.
The SRPO commerical telephone number is (614) 424-5916.


